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Dear members,
In response to our call for papers we have received an unexpectedly large number of submissions to the EUSA Political Economy Interest Section’s new project on Completing the Single Market. After carefully reviewing and vetting the proposals we have selected 17 submissions for the second stage of the project.

At the second stage of the project participants are expected to submit synopses of their papers by April 1, 2008. These synopses will reflect the work in progress and contain the basics of the future papers. This will allow us to look into the direction of the papers, start to draw out themes and provide the participants with initial comments.
The third stage of our project will take place in the form of a workshop and five successive panels in Edinburgh during UACES’ conference in September 2008. The workshop will take place a day before the conference, while the panels will form part of the conference’s program. Participants are expected to present full-length manuscripts at these panels.

For the fourth stage of the project we plan to select only 10-12 of the drafts presented at the workshop and conference. The selection criteria will be based among other things on the clarity of the argument, methodological soundness, goodness of fit with the project, commitment of the authors, and originality of the manuscripts. 
At the fourth stage of the project, in November 2008, participants will be expected to submit revised manuscripts based on comments received in the aftermath of the workshop and conference. We will send these revised versions to external reviewers. These reviews will be used to select the final set of papers to be included in a special issue of a leading academic journal, following another round of revisions to the manuscripts.
It is our intention to organize panels at the 2009 EUSA meeting based on the project’s papers.  
We are very happy to get this project started and look forward to fruitful and interesting conference panels. We will keep updating the Section’s membership on the project’s progress.
David and Tal

